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RULING 

 

DISPOSITION:  DEADLINE FOR RESPONSES ESTABLISHED 

 

On May 11, 2022, Portland General Electric Company filed a motion for clarification, 

requesting expedited consideration.1  PGE proposes that responses to this motion be due 

in one week, with any reply from PGE due within two business days.  In an errata filed 

on May 11, 2022, PGE indicates that the Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board requests that 

responses be due fifteen days from filing of the motion.  Here, in order to facilitate 

expedited consideration and in light of the limited scope of PGE’s motion, I find good 

cause to establish shortened response and reply deadlines pursuant to 

OAR 860-001-0000.  The following deadlines are designed to balance the parties’ need 

for adequate time to prepare their responses, while also allowing the Commission to 

address PGE’s motion in an expedient manner.  Responses are due by 3:00 p.m. on 

Monday, May 23, 2022.  Any replies are due by 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 25, 2022.   

 

Dated this 12th day of May, 2022, at Salem, Oregon. 

 

 
 _________________________________ 

Alison Lackey 

Administrative Law Judge 

 

 

                                                 
1 PGE’s motion is considered filed on May 11, 2022 because was submitted after 3:00 p.m. on May 10, 

2022.  
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